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MLS Laboratory Update: CLSI 3-book bundle 
available 
J U L Y  1 ,  2 0 2 4  

Purpose of this Message: 
To inform MLS Laboratories of the opportunity to obtain the following three-book CLSI bundle from the 
MN Department of Health - Public Health Laboratory (MDH-PHL), free-of-charge:  

• CLSI M100 Performance Standards for Antimicrobial Susceptibility Testing (34th ed.) 

• M02 Performance Standards for Antimicrobial Disk Susceptibility Tests (14th ed.) 

• M07 Methods for Dilution Antimicrobial Susceptibility Tests for Bacteria That Grow Aerobically (12th 
ed. ) 

Action Item: 
If you would like to obtain the 3-book bundle, please reply to this email with your name, facility name, 
and facility mailing address. 

Background: 
MDH-PHL strongly encourages all MLS laboratories to follow CLSI standards for antimicrobial 
susceptibility testing. This year MDH was able to obtain funding to provide MLS Laboratories with the 
M100 Performance Standards for Antimicrobial Susceptibility Testing (34th ed.), M02 Performance 
Standards for Antimicrobial Disk Susceptibility Tests (14th ed.), and M07 Methods for Dilution 
Antimicrobial Susceptibility Tests for Bacteria That Grow Aerobically (12th ed.). Only those labs that 
perform antimicrobial susceptibility testing should order this document. 

Additional Information:  
We have the three-book bundle in hand and will send them shortly after gathering responses.  If the 
demand exceeds our supply, we will reach out to labs individually.  
 

Questions: Please contact Paula Snippes Vagnone at paula.snippes@state.mn.us  

Thank you! 

 

THIS IS AN UPDATE FROM THE MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH – PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY (MDH-PHL) AND THE 
MINNESOTA LABORATORY SYSTEM (MLS). THIS MESSAGE IS BEING SENT TO MLS LABORATORY CONTACTS SERVING MINNESOTA 
RESIDENTS. YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE.   

**PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO ALL APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR INSTITUTION AND HEALTH SYSTEM**   

THE CONTENT OF THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED FOR PUBLIC HEALTH AND HEALTH CARE PERSONNEL AND RESPONSE PARTNERS 
WHO HAVE A NEED TO KNOW THE INFORMATION TO PERFORM THEIR DUTIES. IT IS FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY. DO NOT 
DISTRIBUTE BEYOND THE INTENDED RECIPIENT GROUPS AS DESCRIBED IN THIS MESSAGE.   
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Minnesota Laboratory System 
Minnesota Department of Health, Public Health Laboratory  
601 Robert St. N, St. Paul, MN 55164-0899 
651-201-5200 
health.mnlabsystem@state.mn.us  
www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/idlab/mls/index.html 

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5200. 
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